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THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE,EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No. 423-41] 2283 ,mag May 10, 2023
The Hony. Secretary, The Hony. Secretary,
Taltala Institute Monohar Pukur Milan Samity
Dear Sir,

Sub:  Junior (U-18) Invitational Cricket Tournament : 2022-2023
Re: Reschedule of Group Match

Further to our letter no.127-A/14/2847/2023 dated 08/05/2023, this is to inform you that the group
league match (Gr.16) between yourselves, postponed earlier, in connection with the aforesaid
tournament has been scheduled to be held on 28% May, 2023 at Bangabasi Ground.

You are requested to please make a note on Date & Venue and play the match accordingly.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

),
NARE@ OJHA

Hony. Secretary

CC:  The Principal, Bangabasi College / The Vice Principal, Asutosh College
- with arequest to arrange the ground ready for the aforesaid match.
All Office Bearers, CAB
The Chairman, Sr. Tournament Comm. /Tour,Fixture & Tech. Comm. / Umpires’Comm. /
Observer S.C./Ground SC/ School S.C., CAB
The Chairman, Medical Unit
Mr. B. Sen, 0S/The Statistics Deptt., /The Curators, CAB



